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January 14, 1927.

everend ?*H. Co-grave, 
-rovost, Trinity College, 
Toronto.

Dear Dr. Cosgrave:-

It is -with great regret that ! find it 

incessible for ne to attend the oerenonles at Trinity College 

at the end of this week. I have asked the ’light .ieverend 

the dishop of Toronto, who is a grad* fce of McGill, to take 

rçr place and to act as the representative of the University.

He will present oar formal greetings,: but I should like to take 

tnis opportunity of offering you my ot?u sincere good wishes 

for a happy and successful tenure of office.

Your* faithfully.

Principal.


